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From: Marge Duck [mtduck@ptd.net] INDRE;\’,EI';%E%S%;JSL?JS R
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2010 11:12 AM
To: EP, RegComments
Subject: Comments on proposed changes to PA's water quality regulations (Chapters 95 & 93)

My name is Marjorie T. Duck. My address is 33 Valley View Rd., Lewisburg, PA 17837.

I support strengthening PA's water quality regulations as proposed in Chapters 95 & 93 of the Pennsylvania Code.
However, the issuance of permits is rushed. | support a moratorium on the issuance of permits until safeguards to protect
Pennsylvania's water, land, and air are in place. Our health is at stake. Thank you.




